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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over 
the next four years, continuing its program to 
deliver more than 200 new and upgraded schools to 
support communities across NSW.  This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed 
to delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy.

Epping West Public School

We are planning an upgrade at Epping West Public 
School to to provide upgraded facilities for the 
school community. It is proposed to deliver new 
flexible learning spaces and expanded staff and 
administration areas.

A new primary school in Epping

Planning for the new primary school in Epping is 
underway. Proposed works involve the establishment 
of a new primary school at the former TAFE NSW 
campus on Chelmsford Avenue, to meet future 
enrolment growth. It is proposed to deliver new 
flexible learning spaces as well as a range of core 
facilities.
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Progress summary 

	■ The concept design phase is complete.

	■ A tender process is underway to appoint 
architects and engineers for the further design 
phases.

	■ The Secretary’s Environmental Assessment 
Requirements (SEARs) has been received for each 
school.

Next steps

	■ Preparation of the Environmental Impact 
Statement (EIS) for submission to the Department 
of Planning, Industry and Environment (DPIE).

	■ The project team will continue to explore a 
number of construction approaches to deliver the 
projects.

How can I get involved?

We are committed to working together with our 
school communities and other stakeholders to deliver 
the best possible learning facilities for students. Your 
feedback on this project is important to us. For more 
information, questions or to make a comment please 
email us at schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or 
phone 1300 482 651.

Changing the way we communicate

The health and safety of our students, staff and 
community is our priority. We are temporarily 
changing some of the ways we keep you informed 
about our project in your community to account for 
social distancing measures.

Until further notice we will share information with our 
communities online instead of in person. The SINSW 
website will continue to have up-to-date information 
about the project in your area. Our information 
hotline and email address will continue to operate as 
normal.

For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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